
 
 

AGENDA 
       

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor & City Commissioners 
 
VIA:  Michael E. Jackson, Interim City Manager 
 
FROM: Office of the City Manager 
 

 SUBJECT:  Nineteenth Addendum to the Law Enforcement Service Agreement 
 
DATE:  July 11, 2024 (Revised September 18, 2024) 
      
 

GENERAL SUMMARY/BACKGROUND:   
On February 12, 2006, the City of Pahokee and Rick L. Bradshaw, Sheriff of Palm Beach 
County, Florida entered into an agreement for the provision of law enforcement services to 
the City. The proposed Nineteenth Addendum amends the total amount due for services for 
the period beginning October 1, 2024 and ending on September 30, 2025. The contract 
term shall be extended through September 30, 2028, unless the agreement is otherwise 
extended or terminated. 
 
 
BUDGET IMPACT: 
Per the proposed agreement, the total cost of personnel and equipment shall be increased 
to $611,939.00. Monthly payments shall be $50,994.92, with the last payment being 
$50,994.88. Additional law enforcement services shall be compensated at a rate of $116.00 
per hour and will be billed to the City on a monthly basis. 
 
The difference in the total cost of services from FY 2024 and FY 2025, is a two percent 
(2%) increase of $11,999.00. 
 
 

LEGAL NOTE:   
Defer to City Attorney. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION:   
Staff recommends approval of the item. 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS:  
Resolution 2024-43 
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